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Family Service 
League Addresses 
Homelessness 
In Suffolk County 
First Group Home Opens For Adults 
Who Were Chronically Homeless 
Opening our first supported housing program for formerly homeless adults, Family Service League is helping 

to reduce homelessness in Suffolk County. “Permanent supportive 
housing is the most effective long-term solution for addressing the 
needs of homeless people,” according to Jo Anne Collins, Ph.D., 
FSL Division Director for Housing and Homeless Services. “State 
and federal funding sources, including HUD and OTDA, have 
made developing housing to meet the needs of chronically homeless 
people a funding priority.” 

FSL opened a house for six formerly homeless adults in July. 
Financial and technical support was provided by the New York 

State Office of Temporary and Disability 
Assistance (OTDA) Homeless Housing 
and Assistance Program (HHAP) and the 
Federal Department of Housing and Urban 

One of our residents has Development (HUD). 
not slept in a bed he could 

call his own in 15 years. 
Now he proudly makes his 

own bed every morning. 
He loves to cook and 

shares his culinary talents 
with other residents. 

Each resident has a key to his new home. 
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Message from Our President & CEO 
We have been very busy during these first nine 
months of 2010 helping families throughout 
Long Island restore hope and rebuild their lives. 
We now know for certain what every economist 
had predicted – that 2010 would be a very difficult 
year. Unprecedented numbers of people are coming 
to us for help to address problems with debt. We 
have also seen an increase in the number of families 
who are left to mourn the loss of a loved one who 
committed suicide. Thus far in 2010, we have 
responded to more calls than we did in all of 2009 
through Joe’s Project; a postvention suicide program to help families. 
Undoubtedly stressful economic hardships are placing heavy burdens on 
people which have resulted in them tragically taking their own lives. 

This Fall, we will be implementing a very exciting initiative, a Community 
School, with the Brentwood School District. Thanks to support from the 
JP Morgan Chase Foundation, we will develop this unique national model 
to help provide students and their families with the essential supports, pro-
tection, guidance and opportunities to succeed. A Community School is 
an extended service school which combines academics with a wide range 
of vital in-house services, for the purpose of promoting children’s learning 
and development. 

As a result of state and federal grants, we opened our first group home for 
formerly homeless adults. Our home provides a supportive environment that 
will enable individuals to live with dignity in the community. 

Much has been accomplished, but so much more needs to be done. Many 
thanks to our Board, staff and generous donors who help us to do what 
we do each and every day. 

Karen Boorshtein, LCSW 
President & CEO 

MISSION STATEMENT 
Family Service League helps individuals, children, 

and families to mobilize their strengths and improve 

the quality of their lives at home, in the workplace, 

and in the community. 
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Dynamic New Board Members 
Join Family Service League 
Linda Bohlsen 

Linda Bohlsen, owner of the Bohlsen 
Restaurant Group, has been supporting 
our Great Chefs of Long Island event 
for years with the presence of her fine 
chefs and food. Residents of East Islip, 
she and her husband John, Chief 
Lending Officer of Bank United, were 
honored by FSL at the 2009 Great 
Chefs of Long Island event along with 

their sons Michael and Kurt. 

Linda’s volunteer experience and leadership have spanned 
many years beginning as founder of the East Islip Soccer Club, 
East Islip Special Soccer and serving as Executive Board mem-
ber and President of the Moorings of East Islip Association. 
In addition, she has served as Executive Board member and 
Co-President of the Islip Breast Cancer Coalition. 

Linda will be a valuable ambassador for Family Service 
League on the South Shore as she uses her relationships with 
local government representatives and community leaders to 
promote awareness of FSL programs and services. We wel-
come Linda to the Board of Directors! 

Family Service League 
Mourns the Passing 
of Dorothy Oehmler, 
Past Board President 

Kim Hendrickson-Radovich 
Kim Hendrickson-Radovich has a profes-
sional mission – restoring integrity to 
design – and her firm, Kim E. Courtney 
Interiors & Design accomplishes that 
with every project. Whether it’s lovingly 
preserving an historic estate or infusing 
new construction with classic detail, Kim 
is committed to the finest aesthetics for 
both residential and commercial clients. 

With a degree in interior design from Parson School of 
Design, her extensive background in the fine arts informs her 
signature style. An Allied Member ASID – Kim was awarded 
The Notable Designer of Distinction Award for her work at 
The Caumsett Mansion in 2007. Her work has been featured 
in many regional and national publications. 

A volunteer for the Long Island Fall Festival, Kim received 
the Business of The Year Award from The Huntington 
Township Chamber of Commerce in 2000. Other philan-
thropic projects include designer show house participation 
for Mill Neck Manor School for the Deaf, The Caumsett 
Foundation, The Spinal Cord Injury Project, and Friends of 
Bailey Arboretum. She and her husband Glen Radovich are 
also Friends and Family of Planting Fields in Oyster Bay. For 
the last six years Kim has been an active member of the 

American Heart Association. She is 
also a sponsor and fundraiser for 
Prevention is the Cure and 
Huntington Breast Cancer Action 
Coalition. Kim and Glen have been 
supporters of the Family Service 
League’s Sammis House Tour, Great 
Chefs of Long Island and the Holiday 
Toy Drive. We welcome Kim to the 
FSL Family! 

Board member and past Board President, Dottie Oehmler, of Huntington Bay 
passed away suddenly on August 28th. “Dottie has been a board member for more 
than 30 years and cared deeply about the mission of FSL and the families we serve. 
Both Dottie and her husband Dick have been involved with the organization on 
many levels and Dottie’s wisdom and guidance will sorely be missed,” reports Karen 
Boorshtein, President and CEO. 

Serving as President of the Board from 1979-1981, Dottie continued to be a very 
active member. She worked for many years as a member of the Great Chefs of Long 
Island and the Sammis Family House Tour Committees. Most recently she was a 
member of the Executive, Advocacy, Program and Human Resources Committees. 
She was also a volunteer at the Community Thrift Shop in Huntington. Our deepest 
sympathy goes out to her husband Dick, her children and grandchildren. 

3 



County Wide Counseling Assists Hundreds 
As we prepare to celebrate FSL’s 85th 
Anniversary in 2011, we can’t help but 
highlight County Wide Counseling, 
the longest running program at Family 
Service League. What began as local 

Family Service League paid tribute to 
Rita Post as she retired recently after 
35 years of working as a therapist in 
County Wide Counseling. 

Huntington homemakers help-
ing residents with their 
problems in a tiny office has 
evolved into a well-respected 
counseling program which 
employs thirty (30) highly 
skilled, knowledgeable licensed 
clinical social workers and two 
(2) psychiatric nurse practition-
ers. County Wide Counseling 
offers individual, family, couple 
and group counseling in our 
four Family Centers located in 
Bay Shore, Huntington, East 
Yaphank and Riverhead. In 
addition to daytime hours, 
evening and weekend hours are offered 
to accommodate working families. 

According to Janice Gosule, LCSW, 
Program Director, “people come to us 
with problems such as parent/child 
issues, separation/divorce, bereavement, 

Families in crisis receive professional support and 
assistance at County Wide Counseling program. 

marital conflicts, economic/financial 
pressures and emotional stress. In 
today’s tenuous economic environ-
ment, many consumers are struggling 
with the loss of employment frequently 
leading to family tensions.” 

Families and Schools Together (FAST) 
in Five Suffolk County School Districts 
Family Service League recently 
completed FAST program cycles in 
Longwood, Huntington, William Floyd, 
Central Islip and the Brentwood School 
Districts. FAST, developed in 1986 at 
the University of Wisconsin, is a preven-
tive program designed to reduce 
drop-out rates and work with parents to 
keep youngsters drug-free. Targeting 
families with children in grades K-3 and 
6-8, FAST seeks to improve the school-
parental relationship which in turn 
bridges the gap between parents and 
their children’s teachers. The program 
operates for 8 weeks in the school dur-
ing the evening, focusing on family 
centered activities which often include 
siblings. Parents then continue for an 
additional 10 months in parent support 
groups known as FASTWORKS. 

Jackie, age 9, lives with her mother Nancy, 
her 1-year old brother Brett, her 18-year 
old stepsister, her stepfather and her stepfa-
ther’s brother. Jackie was initially referred 
to FAST as she socialized very little with 
her peers and seemed to have no interest in 
school. Jackie and Nancy have just com-
pleted the FAST 8-week cycle. 

As Jackie and her mom were able to par-
ticipate in enjoyable activities, a new 
dynamic began to emerge. Nancy learned 
to become empowered as a parent and 
the entire family unit became stronger. 
Jackie is doing better in school with the 
support of her family. 
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CAIR Services

Operation Success Provides 
Summer Fun in Riverhead 
Operation Success, a youth-pro- Measures have demonstrated 
gram which operates in the improved academic achievement at 
Riverhead, Manor Field all Operation Success sites. 
(Huntington Station) and Iovino A generous donation from Stop &
South Shore (Bay Shore) Family Shop provided fun and educational 
Centers, assists children who are at trips for the children enrolled in 
risk of falling behind to achieve Operation Success in Riverhead this 
academic and social success. summer. Trips to the Vanderbuilt 
Supported by a strong volunteer Planetarium, Atlantis Aquarium and
force, the children are helped to Long Island Game Farm Wildlife 
complete homework assignments, Park provided new experiences for 
are mentored in reading, math and children often deprived of such 
other academic skills and have adventures. Summer programs focus
access to computers and software on helping children maintain skills 
designed to reinforce these skills. learned during the school year. 

“The housemate solution ~ 
HomeShare programs can make 
a house affordable and turn 
strangers into friends”Newsday, July 17, 2010 

Seniors often have difficulty maintaining their homes, while many young people search 
for affordable housing on Long Island. Through HomeShare, FSL brings together Senior 
homeowners with carefully screened home seekers willing to exchange their services for 
low-cost housing. In addition to physical assistance and added income, the senior citizen 
enjoys a new sense of companionship, safety and security. 

Where Can Families Turn When 
Crisis Occurs? 
If a family faces a lack of food, threat of losing housing, risk of 
utility shutoff or needs information to assist with other critical 
financial or family issues, CAIR Services are available at our 
four Family Centers in Riverhead, East Yaphank, Bay Shore 
and Huntington Station. CAIR offers free walk-in or telephone 
assistance when individuals or families experience emergencies. 
Professionally trained staff will assess the needs and link people 
with resources and assistance. Most of all, CAIR staff work to 
reduce isolation and stress so people are better able to help 
themselves overcome challenges and become self-sufficient. 
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Family Service League Spring Event Review! 
Golf Classic Raises Designer Tag Sale 
Over $138,000 for Critical Services Open to the Public 
FSL’s 14th Annual Golf Classic, honoring Richard E. Gavin, Partner, Grassi & Co., 
and the New York Community Bank Foundation, was held on June 29th, 2010 at 

Engineers Club in Roslyn Harbor. 
Rick and Co-Chairs, Donald Eversoll 
of Timber Ridge Homes and Chuck 
Schwartz of ALLSector Technology 
Group and the 2010 committee did 
a terrific job, raising $138,000 for 
critical program services. Over 100 
golfers and supporters attended the 
outing. Thank you to our sponsors, 
New York Community Bank 
Foundation, Grassi and Co., 
ALLSector Technology Group, 
C.A.C. Industries, Inc., Chernoff 
Diamond, Lynn and Jonah 

Kaufman, King Kullen, 
Optimum Lightpath, 
SilvermanAcampora and 
Timber Ridge Homes. 
Save the date for the 15th 
Annual Golf Classic on 
Monday, June 27, 2011. 

(E-News subscribers may 
send their friends a link to 
our Golf Photo 
Slide Show.) 

Nearly $10,000 
was raised at the 
2nd Annual 
Designer Tag 
Sale on Saturday, 
June 5th. The 
sale featured 
quality furniture, 
lighting, and 
home accessories 
from the collec-
tions of some of the top North 
Shore Interior Designers. 

The event was co-chaired by Adriene 
Carson, Susan Eisner and Kate Singer 
who did an amazing job and nearly 
doubled the funds raised from the 
first sale in 2009. Many thanks to the 
event chairs and all the volunteers 
who made the day a great success. 

Annual Sammis Family House Tour 
Enjoyed By Over 500 Guests! 
May 26th was a beautiful day for our 59th Annual House Tour of five magnificent 
homes on the North Shore. More than 500 people attended the tour which raised 
over $79,000 for Family Service League 

Thanks to the work of a wonderful committee chaired by Susan Lyons and Fran 
Whitehead, as well as Event Sponsor Marge Sammis, the event was enhanced by 

interesting boutiques, exciting raffle prizes, and a delicious luncheon 
at the Thatched Cottage with a Fashion Show by Rexer-Parkes of 
Huntington. If you missed it this year, make sure to mark your 
calendar for next year - May 25, 2011. 

(Sign up for FSL’s E-News and be among the first to be notified about 
upcoming events) 
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18th Annual Great Chefs of Long Island 
Sunday, December 5, 2010 2:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Crest Hollow Country Club, Woodbury 

Ken Silverman, SilvermanAcampora  Bank of America  John J. Tunney, III 
2010 Community Leadership Award 2010 Corporate Leadership Award 2010 Restaurateur of the Year 

Sponsorship Opportunities* 

■ GREAT CHEFS SPONSOR...............................$25,000 
Sponsorship provides vocational training for 18 teens who are 
at risk of gang involvement, substance abuse and delinquency 

• Signage and Recognition at Event & VIP Reception 
• Choice of cover placement in Journal 
• Three reserved tables of ten (30 tickets) 

■ VIP SPONSOR...................................................$15,000 
Sponsorship provides a summer camp experience for 30 children 
from low-income families 

• Signage and Recognition at Event & VIP Reception 
• Cover page in Journal 
• Two reserved tables of ten and 5 additional tickets (25 tickets) 

■ SOMMELIER SPONSOR..................................$10,000 
Sponsorship provides weekly counseling for 1 abused or 
emotionally troubled child for one year 

• Signage and Recognition at Event & VIP Reception 
• Cover Page in Journal 
• Two reserved tables of ten (20 tickets) 

■ EPICUREAN SPONSOR ...................................$ 7,500 
Sponsorship provides assistance in procuring permanent housing 
and support for 2 homeless families for nine months 

• Signage and Recognition at Event 
• Full Page Ad in Journal 
• Two reserved tables of ten (20 tickets) 

■ CONNOISSEUR SPONSOR.............................$ 5,000 
Sponsorship provides treatment and services for one year for 
1 adult who is persistently and chronically mentally ill 

• Signage and Recognition at Event 
• Full Page Ad in Journal 
• One reserved table of ten (10 tickets) 

■ BON VIVANT SPONSOR.................................$ 3,000 
Sponsorship sends 1 at-risk child to Preschool for one year 

• Signage and Recognition at Event 
• Full Page Ad in Journal 
• One reserved table of six (6 tickets)   

Ticket Packages 

■ HAUTE CUISINE PACKAGE ...........................$ 1,500 
Provides vocational training for one disabled individual 

• Full Page Ad in Program 
• Four (4) tickets to event ($1,700 value) 

■ GOURMET PACKAGE .....................................$ 750 
Sends 19 children back to school with backpacks  full of new supplies 

• Full Page Ad in Program 
• Two (2) tickets to event ($1,350 value) 

Journal Advertising 

■ Full Page Ad........(5” width x 8” height)..............$ 1,000 
■ Half Page Ad.......(5” width x 4” height)..............$ 500 
■ Business Card......(5” width x 2” height)..............$ 250 

Ad Creation assistance is available 
Personal messages and advertising welcome 

Deadline for Journal Ad Submission is Nov. 19, 2010 

Tickets 
_________ TICKET(s) @ $175 per person 

*Sponsors will be included in all advertising, the media 
presentation at the event and will also receive tickets to the 

Private VIP pre-event cocktail reception at 1:00 pm. 
Reserved seating is limited! 

For more information: 
Susan C. Edwards, MS Jennie M. Sandler 
Vice President for Development Coordinator of Annual Giving 
sedwards@fsl-li.org jsandler@fsl-li.org 
631-427-3700 x250 631-427-3700 x255 
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With Appreciation ~ Thank You ~ We are Very Grateful 
Foundations and Corporations make life better for FSL consumers 

Bank of America has made a grant of $25,000 to Family Service League in support of Volunteer Services and the Debt 
Counseling Program. In addition, FSL received $5,000 in support of our Student Leader, Kerishma Panigrahi, who has 

played an important role at the Iovino South Shore Family Center. 

Bank of America Vice President, Community 
Relations Manager, Long Island, Lorraine 
Aycock (right) presents Family Service League 
President and CEO Karen Boorshtein (left) 
with a donation of $25,000. 

FSL salutes Bethpage Federal Credit Union for their generous gift of $15,000 in support 
of Backpacks for Back to School, helping to supply nearly 2,000 Suffolk County children 
with new supplies for the 2010-2011 school year. 

Capital One Bank provided a grant of $10,000 to assist the youngsters at the 
Lockwood Preschool in Huntington Station. With these funds, children are prepared 
to succeed in Universal Prekindergarten. 

A gift of $2,500 from GEICO assisted the Lockwood Preschool Program located at 
St. Hugh of Lincoln in Huntington Station. We are grateful for their support! 

The Horace & Amy Hagedorn Fund in the Long Island Community Foundation 
provided $35,000 this year for general support for Family Service League. These 
funds support our programs which 
have no governmental funding and 
must rely on generous donors. 

FSL is grateful to the Hagedorn Foundation for grants totaling more than 
$79,000 for the “Count Me In” Census 2010 Initiative. The importance of 
counting all of our citizens, especially those in communities at risk of being 
undercounted, is critical to the appropriate allocation of government funds. 

An in-kind contribution of Traduca Ahora: Translation Software was donated 
by IBM. Valued at $100,000, this software assisted FSL in the translation of 
marketing materials. 

The Initial Teaching Alphabet Foundation generously continues to fund 
Project EASE with a grant of $49,200 for the 2010 – 2011 school year in 

Bethpage Federal Credit Union was proud to help pro-
vide school supplies for children. 

(pictured l-r) Rob Suarez, BFCU Asst. Vice President 
for Community Development; Susan Edwards, FSL 
Vice President for Development; Wayne Grosse, BFCU 
COO and FSL Board Member; Eileen Smith, FSL 
Program Director. 

Bayshore and Riverhead. 

JP Morgan Chase 
Foundation provided a 
grant of $65,000 to FSL for 
the development of a 
Community School, a repli-
cation of a national, 
empirically-based successful 
model of educating and car-
ing for children and 
families. 

Thank you to the Junior 
League of Long Island for their generous gift of more than $2,500 to 
FSL’s summer Camp Program. More than 300 youngsters enjoyed day or 
sleep-away camp this summer. 

Balloon Animals 
were created for the 
children at FSL’s 
Community Census 
Carnival, funded 
by the Hagedorn 
Foundation, as FSL 
staff promoted the 
importance of being 
counted in the 
2010 Census. 
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Thank you to King Kullen for their ongoing support of FSL’s Summer Camp 
Program with grants totaling $11,829. 

Knapp/Sweezey Foundation’s grant of $25,000 enabled the Riverhead Family 
Center to provide Operation Success, an after-school homework help, men-
toring program to school age children in need of extra supports. 

Jerry D’Antone, Vice President of Capital One Bank 
and Ellen Weber, Senior Vice President of Capital 
One Bank present a $10,000 check to Family Service 
League President and CEO Karen Boorshtein. 

We appreciate the generosity of the Lily Palmer Fry Memorial Trust’s gift of 
$2,000 in support of the Summer Camp Program for children from low-
income families. 

Long Island Networking Elite provided a grant to FSL of $6,000 in support 
of construction of a new Universal Pre-Kindergarten classroom at the Posillico 
Pre-School. Thanks to AJ Johnston for nominating FSL for this gift. 

National Grid supported our 
“Backpacks for Back to School” 

Program in Bay Shore with a generous grant of $2,500 which provided new 
school supplies for children in need. 

We salute Newsday Charities, a fund of the McCormick Foundation, for the 
wonderful grant of $90,000 to sup-
port the summer camp program and 
FSL’S CAIR Centers (Community 
Advocacy, Information and Referral). 

New York Community Bank 
Foundation generously provided 
$20,000 in support of the County 
Wide Counseling Program provided 
in numerous FSL Family Centers. 

Solon E. Summerfield Foundation 
provided a meaningful gift of $3,000 to the summer camp program. 

King Kullen Co-President and COO Brian C. 
Cullen (left) and King Kullen Co-President and 
COO J. Donald Kennedy present a check for 
$6000 to Family Service League President and 
CEO Karen Boorshtein to start the “Send A Child 
To Camp” Appeal. 

Newsday’s Director of Public Affairs Dale Cole 
presents a $90,000 donation to FSL’s Vice 
President for Development Susan Edwards. Family Service League is the recipient of $2,000 from St. Peter’s Fund for Special 

Ministry in Huntington Station to assist the Young Families Program. 

Stop and Shop provided $3,000 to assist the Operation Success program at 
the Riverhead Family Center. 

The Townwide Fund of Huntington continues to support the programs of 
Family Service League, this year with a generous grant of $14,000 for County 
Wide Counseling and the Manor Field Family Center. 

United Way of Long Island continues to support the programs operated by 
Family Service League with a grant of $39,600. 

A generous grant of $100,000 was received from the Universal Unitarian 
Church at Shelter Rock for the “Shelter Rock” program assisting chronically 
homeless, mentally ill adults end the cycle of homelessness. 

Grantors listed represent most new corporate and foundation grants for which 
funds have been received between January 1 and August 31, 2010. 

(pictured l-r) Lori Brennan, FSL Division Director; 
Rev. Paul S. Johnson, Universal Unitarian Church 
at Shelter Rock Sr. Minister; Lauren Furst, UUCSR 
President; and Karen Boorshtein, FSL President 
and CEO celebrate the renewed funding of the 
Shelter Rock Project. 
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  Co-Chairs

Treasure 
Our Youth 

1926 ~ 2011 
Family Service League to 
Celebrate 85 Years of 
Service to Long Islanders 

Barbara Page, Chair-Elect of the Board of FSL and Don Eversoll, Vice Chair 
of the Development Committee, will serve as Co-Chairs of Family Service 
League’s upcoming year-long celebration. They will help lead a series of special 
events, publications, honorees and activities during this special 85th Anniversary 
Year. If you are interested in getting involved in any events or activities, 
contact the Development Office at (631) 427-3700, ext 250. 

Receive News Online! 
Becoming a subscriber to our E-News is easy. 
Go to our website at www.fsl-li.org and click on the home 
page link to Sign Up to receive News by Email. 

Our E-News is sent out twice a month to keep you, our friends, informed on a 
timely basis. E-News is concise and informative, only takes a few minutes to read, 
and contains news of events, programs, and new developments. By receiving our 
E-News online you are also helping us reduce costs and increase efficiency. 

Our E-News will arrive in your inbox every few weeks from RestoreHope@fsl-li.org. 

Project T.O.Y. 
A child’s face lit with surprise 
and joy is a priceless gift… 
a priceless gift that you can 
give this Holiday Season. 

FSL gives parents who are 
struggling financially the 

opportunity to choose gifts for 
their children and the pride 
and pleasure of presenting 

these gifts to their children on 
their special holiday. 

Here’s how you can help… 
Display a brightly wrapped 
collection box in your office 

for donations of new, 
unwrapped toys, gifts for older 

children, and gift cards… 

or 

Ask members of your “club” 
to donate – your tennis club, 
your book club, PTA, Scout 

troop, religious group… 

or 

Donate in lieu of exchanging 
gifts with colleagues… 

Call Jennie Sandler for more 
suggestions or to offer 

your help. (631) 427-3700, 
ext. 255. 
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In Memory

In Honor

How Can You Help? 
Making a Tribute Gift is a meaningful way to honor a friend, relative, co-worker or colleague. By making this gift 
In Memory Of someone who has passed away or In Honor Of a special occasion or accomplishment, you are giving 
recognition of your care and love while at the same time giving a gift to improve the life of someone in need. To give a 
Tribute Gift simply mail a donation with the appropriate information, visit our website at www.fsl-li.org, call Noreen 
Fremed at (631) 427-3700, ext. 282, or e-mail nfremed@fsl-li.org to receive tribute envelopes. 

Tribute Gifts to FSL 

The following donors have given a gift to Family Service League In Memory of a friend or loved one through our Tribute Fund. 

Joan and Vincent Esposito 
In Memory of Marie Finello 

Karl Freund 
In Memory of William Freund 

Karl Freund 
In Memory of Peggy Tucker 

Sonny, Carol, Helen and Anna 

Goehring 
In Memory of Marie VanBladel 

Barbara Goldstein 
In Memory of Rose Jayson 

Carol, Tom and Spencer Green 
In Memory of Rose Jayson 

Josephine Jahier 
In Memory of Gloria Walker 

Baruch and Phyllis Katz 
In Memory of Rose Jayson 

Lynn and Jonah Kaufman 
In Memory of John Fulton 
In Memory of Rose Jayson 

In Memory of Marvin Melnick 

Lillian Leibrock 
In Memory of Jean Kulbok 

Whitney Posillico 
In Memory of John Robbins 

In Memory of Josephine Corino 
In Memory of Rose Jayson 

In Memory of Doris Fleming 
In Memory of John Pagano 

In Memory of Alexander Pelkowski 
In Memory of Nan Grey Monk 
In Memory of L. Donald Morris 
In Memory of Dorothy Wright 
Molli and Edmund Robbins 
In Memory of Marvin Melnick 
Elaine and Leon Schiffman 

In Memory of Rose Jayson 
Judith Schwager 

In Memory of Carmen Irizarry-Schuck 
Marilyn Sledjeski 

In Memory of Tatiana Girlado 
Mary Ann and William Smyers 

In Memory of Donal Treffeisen 

Elise and George Sterman 
In Memory of Rose Jayson 

Richard Ward 
In Memory of Marvin Melnick 

Nanette Yavel 
In Memory of Murray Yavel 

Associated Teachers of Huntington 
In Memory of Marie Finello 

Tarrytown Boat and Yacht Club 
In Memory of Marvin Melnick 

HUFSD Adminstration Office 
In Memory of Marie Finello 
In Memory of Edward Kelly 

Jean Alber 
Barbara Arenth 
Theresa Caruso 
Ann Chambers 
Miriam Davis 
Laurie Ford 

Doug Haring 
Edythe Hoppenfeld 

Lynn and Jonah Kaufman 
Belle LeBaigue 

Harriet and Stephen Miller 
Katherine Moffat 

Marilyn and Donald Proferes 
Arnold Schlackman 

Dolly Sorenson 
Joanne and Richard Tworkowski 

Adele Vines 
Donations in Memory of 

Dorothy Oehmler 

The following donors have given a gift to Family Service League In Honor of a friend or loved one through our Tribute Fund. 

Janice Gosule Ruth and Mel Noble Karen and Joseph Sinicropi 
In Honor of Jared Gosule In Honor of Karen and Walter In Honor of Ramsay Erickson 

Eileen Kavanagh Morgenstern Judy Tick and Steven Ganz 
In Honor of Donna Periconi Arthur and Anita Polner In Honor of Ruth Berger 

Jeanne and Thomas Lederer In Honor of Irv Klein Charlene Treffeisen 
In Honor of Peggy Boyd Mark Ricca In Honor of 

Mary Anne and Raymond McAlonan In Honor of James Carpenter The Special Education Staff 
In Honor of Ramsay Erickson Ann Schwartz at Flower Hill and Jefferson 

Carolyn Mitarotondo 
In Honor of Anthony Mitarotondo 

In Honor of Ramsay Erickson 
In Honor of Katharine Posillico-McGowan 
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2010 – 2011 Calendar of Events 
October 1, 2010 Staff Appreciation Luncheon 

Hyatt Regency 
November 18, 2010 85th Anniversary Kick-Off Event 

Huntington Crescent Club 
November/December 2010 Project T.O.Y. (Treasure Our Youth) 

Holiday Toy and Gift Drive 
December 5, 2010 19th Annual Great Chefs of Long Island 

Crest Hollow Country Club 

2011 Happy 85th Anniversary Family Service League 1926-2011 

May 25, 2011 60th Sammis Family House Tour 

June 4, 2011 3rd Annual Decorators’ Tag Sale 

June 27, 2011 15th Annual Golf Classic 
Huntington Crescent Club 

Fall 2011 85th Anniversary Family Event 

December 2, 2011 85th Anniversary Gala 
Carlyle on the Green, Bethpage State Park 

FSL’s E-News 

subscribers are 

the first to hear 

about upcoming 

events and are 

provided with a 

quick and easy 

link to sign up. 

Become an 

E-News subscriber! 

(Details on page 10) 
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